
Senate Standing Committee on Economics 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

Treasury Portfolio 

Additional Estimates 

26 February 2014 

 

Question:   AET 3014 

 

Topic:   Annual Report - proposals for projects - CEFC 

 

Hansard Page: Page 72, 26 February 2014 

 

Senator MILNE asked: 
 

Senator MILNE: Your annual report stated that 179 proposals for projects were in the pipeline to an 
estimated value of $14.9 billion. Can you indicate whether those figures are unchanged since the 
annual report or whether they have gone further than that. Also, are you able to disclose a state-by-
state breakdown of the total value and number of projects that you have got in the pipeline and also 
that you have already funded. 

Mr Yates: We are happy to provide a state-by-state breakdown. We will provide that on notice if 
that is okay. 

Senator MILNE: Yes. 

 

Answer: 

Including loans novated from Low Carbon Australia, the answer to the honourable senator’s 
question is as follows as at 5 March 2014: 

 

 Pipeline 
Portfolio 

(Funded - as at 5 March 2014) 

Jurisdiction 

Total 
project 
value  

Investment 
sought 

from CEFC 

Total 
projects 

Total 
project 
value 

Investment 
sought from 

CEFC 

Total 
Investments 

($m's) ($m's) (no.) ($m's) ($m's) (no.) 

ACT $22.3 $17.7 2 $0.0 $0.0 0 

NSW $1,175.1 $624.8 36 $681.2 $158.0 13 

NT $28.5 $18.4 3 $0.0 $0.0 0 

QLD $1,459.1 $459.2 24 $191.3 $86.1 8 

SA $2,004.7 $347.5 11 $140.9 $40.4 2 

TAS $295.0 $100.0 2 $0.1 $0.1 1 

VIC $2,006.8 $421.5 28 $1,000.0 $131.1 7 

WA $1,067.0 $463.4 26 $4.0 $2.2 1 

Nationwide $2,724.2 $1,244.8 49 $335.6 $164.6 6 

Total $10,782.7 $3,697.3 181 $2,353.1 $582.5 38 

 


